
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that Monroe City will hold a public hearing to discuss applying to the 

Permanent Community Impact Board (CIB)for funding of Monroe City Emergency Water 

Project.   
 

The council will solicit comments concerning the size, scope and nature of the funding request 

for the above project.  All interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be heard.  

 

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, September 23, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at the Monroe City 

Office, 10 N Main Monroe, UT.  

 

Allison H. Leavitt 

Monroe City Recorder 

 

Published on the Utah Public Meeting website pmn.utah.gov, at monroeut.gov, Monroe City 

Office 10 N. Main Monroe, UT, and Monroe City Library 49 N Main, Monroe, UT  

 

 

 
 


